
Peek at the Week
Friday 15th March 2024

This week in Reception we have been to Drawing Club! We learned lots 

of new words with actions and read the story ‘Whatever Next!’ by Jill 

Murphy. In Drawing Club, the children drew pictures including what 

Baby Bear might find on the Moon and different ways he could travel 

there.

In Maths, we have been learning how to make doubles. We have also 

been practising different ways to make numbers to 10 using ten 

frames. 

We found out that it takes 4 whole days to get to the Moon! We also 

discovered that there is no gravity in Space. Can you remember why 

plants cannot grow on the Moon? What would you have to wear if you 

travelled to the moon and why? 

Whatever Next

Our new words this week 
were:
Ascend, rummage, 
voyage, soared, pouring, 
filthy and  imaginary

Can you 
remember the 
actions for our 
new words for 
this story? 

What actions 
are the 
children doing 
here?



Dip and Do
The children have listened to this song this week. Please 
listen to the song again at home: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=F2prtmPEjOc 
We will continue learning about the 
Solar System next week. Do you have
 anything at home that is powered 
by the Sun? For example, an outdoor 
solar light.If so, please take a picture and either email or 
send it in to your teacher.

Mystery Reader!
Come and read to your child’s class at the end of the day. 
Any member of the family can come and the children love 

it! If you would like to volunteer please secretly talk to or 

email your class teacher.  Remember – 

DON’T TELL YOUR CHILD! This is 

to be a surprise for them too!

 

Empty Plastic Bottles Needed
Thank you for the bottles we have received. 
Please continue to collect plastic bottles and 
bring them in. Thank you. 

 

3D Shapes
Next week we will be exploring 3D shapes. If you have any 
packets or boxes that are unusual shapes - prism, cone, 
sphere etc. They would be very useful to us. (Nothing that 
has contained nuts please).

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=F2prtmPEjOc


Important Dates

Parents’ Evening: Wednesday 20th and Thursday 
21st March. 

Last Day of Term: Thursday 28th March. Children 
finish at 1:30pm

First day back after Easter break: Monday 15th April

Contacts
If you would like to contact any of us by email. We will reply as 

soon as possible within school working hours. 

Mrs Annabel Glover-EYFS lead/Nursery   

aglover13@suttonmail.org

Miss Rhian Lilley - Silver Class                    rlilley2@suttonmail.org

Mrs Tammy Rich- Bronze Class                  trich18@suttonmail.org
 

mailto:aglover13@suttonmail.org
mailto:mahmad68@suttonmail.org
mailto:trich18@suttonmail.org


Please share these photographs with your children and 
encourage them to tell you what they have learnt this week.

How did you use to make your rocket?What does Baby Bear and Owl do on 
the Moon?



Please share these photographs with your children and 
encourage them to tell you what they have learnt this week.

What do you have to do to make a 
double?

How many ways can you make 10?



Please share these photographs with your children and 
encourage them to tell you what they have learnt this week.


